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The Boylston Earth Removal Board members are appointed and represent other Town of 
Boylston Boards.
This year’s members are;
Howard Drobner (Planning Board) – Current Earth Removal Board, Chairman
Larry Solimini (Board of Health)
William Weir (Conservation Commission)
Charles MacKinnon (Zoning Board of Appeals)
Ronald Ressiguie  (Selectmen representative)

The Board held one meeting on 21-JUN-2005.
The Board meets on demand and does not hold regularly scheduled meetings.

Extensions to Existing Earth Removal Permits have been granted when no substantial 
changes to the project are being made.

• On 21-JUN-2005 all members voted in favor – To grant Mr. Donahue (ERP 
#2002-01) an extension from 1-SEP-2005 to 1-APR-2006 under the existing 
permit conditions and rules.

• On 21-JUN-2005 all members voted in favor – To grant Mr. Ali of Longley Hill 
sub-division an extension to ERP #2004-002 from 1-JUL-2005 to 1-OCT-2005 
under the existing permit conditions and rules.

New Earth Removal Town By-Laws that were approved at the MAY-2005 Town 
Meeting were distributed to all members.  
Changes made now include a fee of 1 USD per for each cubic yard in excess of 100 so 
removed, as a non-refundable fee. 

Submitted by Howard Drobner, Chairman – Earth Removal Board


